
To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Melissa Tarbet, Director of Business Services

Subject: Consider Approval of Various Donations

Date: May 14, 2025

Marcy Elementary School has received a generous $1,000 donation from The Karat 
Patch to the Marcy Teacher Coke Fund.

Marcy Elementary School has also received a $1,126.00 donation from Blue Energy 
Services to provide Snow Cones for all students at the Marcy end of year carnival.

Recommendation: I recommend accepting the above-mentioned donations.


